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Ref: OIA 2024-040

20 September 2024

Téena koe-
Thank you for your request of 3 September 2024 seeking the following information:

“1. Please confirm whether or not the Climate Change Commission has received submissions from
the New Zealand Cruise Association and / or the Cruise Lines International Association during the
year 2024 so far (1 Jan - 03 Sept) and list the dates of each such submission alongside the name of
the organisation which submitted it.

2. Please send me a copy of any submissions made to the Climate Change Commission on behalf of
the NZ Cruise Association.

3. Please send me a copy of any submissions made to the Climate Change Commission on behalf of
the Cruise Lines International Association.

4. If you are unable to provide these documents in each case please explain why.

5. If you are unable to provide these documents in each case please provide a brief summary of the
preferred approach of each of these organizations' submissions with regard to the question of
whether to advise the government to include international shipping and aviation in their emissions
targets and emissions reduction plans. Please include any conditions or caveats that may have been
suggested as part of these submissions.”

The Commission has considered your request in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 (the
Act). For the purposes of this response, we have interpreted your request to refer to submissions made by
these agencies in relation to the Commission’s recent consultation on whether emissions from
international shipping and aviation should be included in Aotearoa New Zealand’s 2050 emissions
reduction target (ISA).

Response

We are able to provide you with the information you seek. Attached to this letter and outlined in the table
on the following page are the submissions we received from the New Zealand Cruise Association
(Document 1) and Cruise Lines International Association (Document 2).

Please note that Document 2 refers to a previous submission, but this is the only information we received
from that organisation.
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Doc # Document date Description Decision

1 31 May 2024 Submission: New Zealand Cruise Released in full
Association

2 27 June 2024 Submission: Cruise Lines International | Released in full
Association

Please note that in accordance with the Commission's processes, all consultation submissions, including
these, are about to be available publicly, later this year, with personal details redacted. These will be found

on our website here.

Although no information has been withheld from you, you have the right to seek an investigation and
review of this response by the Office of the Ombudsman, in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act.
Contact details for the Ombudsman can be found on their website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz

Please note that the Commission proactively releases its responses to requests made under the Act. This is
to help ensure others can also have access to this information. As such, this letter will shortly be published
on our website with your name and contact details redacted to protect your privacy.

Naku noa, na

Astrid Nunns
General Manager, Strategic Operations
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